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Good afternoon, Mr. Chair and Members of the Committee, 

KASB appears today in support of HB 2271. We believe the bill will help our school districts address staff 

shortages by making it less expensive for districts to hire KPERS retirants who would be paid $50,000 or 

more for their post-retirement employment. 

Thank you. 
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